Please enact legislation to protect our waterways, structures, limit invasive aquatic species transfer and other boaters from the wake
board boats that use water bladders to increase their wake size. My family is fortunate to own a small lot on Triangle Lake in Lane
County. The huge waves that are generated from the wake board boats are eroding our shoreline and damaging our dock
structures. Many of these boats move around to different waterways and with them bring invasive species in their water tanks. The
cost of correcting the damage these boats are causing will fall to private individuals and to State organizations that are tasked with
maintaining water quality for fish and other useages. A minority of boaters are creating dangerous and damaging conditions for the
rest of the boating and fishing population.

Thank you.
Stephanie March



